
Good Morning,  
 
Dear Sir/Ma'am,  
 
My name is Shandi Hunt and I am a U.S. Navy Veteran and a current undergraduate student at Portland 
State University. I oppose HB 3338, and believe campus police should remain armed. Allowing them to 
only be allowed to carry in their own building will not make campus safer, as suggested by 
Representative Hernandez. This is essentially disarming the police, and slowing down response time if 
an event occurs where armed police are needed.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shandi Hunt 
 


